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Cngineers 

February 20,2012 

Mr. Frank Tran 	 RE: License No. 24-24954-01 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, IL 605324352 


Mr. Tran: 

We wish to add the following two items to our license renewal application dated 

January 11, 2012. 


1) 	 As specified in the license, all material will be used as specified in the 
Sealed Source and Device Registry. 

2) 	 We wish to continue the current total activity levels we can possess at 
anyone time, as outlined below. 

Cesium-137 	 360 millicuries 
Americium-241 	 300 millicurics 
Radium-226 	 3.9 millicuries 

Thank you for your assistance with this application. 

Sincerely, 

MtKON Corp/jon 

I2J~w. ~ 
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816.364.2890 
816.364.2i26 faX 

4414 B South 40th Street 
St. Joseoh, MO 64503 

mikon@ccp.com 

DATE: 02/20/12 

COMPANY; U.S. Nuclear Regu]atory Commission 

ATTEN"rlON: Mr. Frank Tran 

FAX NUMBER: 630-515-1078 

REGARDING: License No. 24-24954-01 

NUMBER OF PAGES (Including this sheet): - - - ~ - - - ­

THE ORIGINAL OF TNIS FAX: WILL NOT BE SENT 

USPSWILL BE SENT 

COMMENTS: 

If you wish to FAX a response, our FAX number is (8::L6) 364-2126/; 

Signed: W. U~_______' 
NOTICE; The attached information is proprietary in its entirety; any reproduction or use of said 

information by anyone other than its intended recipient is prohibifed. If you have received this 

facsimile in error, please notify us immediotely by telephone at (816) 364-2890. Thank you. 


